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Boral’s Board renewal and director elections 
 

In advance of Boral’s Annual General Meeting (AGM) to be held on 27 October 2020, the Board has 
engaged with shareholders and listened to concerns that have been raised regarding director 
accountability for past performance and, for some shareholders, the level of current Board 
representation by Seven Group Holdings having regard to the level of uncertainty around Board 
renewal.  


